
OFFICIAL NOTICE
PUBLIC HEARING

BOROUGH OF WEST
MIFFLIN

Public Notice is hereby given
that the West Mifflin Borough
Council  will  hold  a  Public
Hearing on Tuesday, October
17,  2023  at  6:30PM,  in  the
Borough  Council  Chambers,
1020  Lebanon,  West  Mifflin,
on a request by Primo’s Tacos,
LLC,  for  an  Inter-Municipal
Liquor  License  transfer.  This
application  is  available  for
view  in  the  office  of  the
Borough  Manager,  1020
Lebanon  Road,  West  Mifflin,
PA  15122  Monday  through
Friday from 9:00 am to 4:00
pm.

Brian Kamauf
Borough Manager


